
GFWC Billings Junior Woman’s Club Children’s Foundation Annual Meeting                                                                                                        

Minutes  

March 19, 2024  

7:30 PM  

First United Methodist Church 2800 Fourth Ave North  

President - Barb Hogg 
Co-Presidents Elect - Marsha Hotchkiss & Peggy O’Brien  
Treasurer - Karin Green                                                                                                            
Secretary – Ellen Smith 
Member at Large - Kathy Broyles 
Parliamentary Advisors - Gayle Carter & Kristen Stewart  

The Annual meeting of the GFWC Billings Junior Woman’s Club was called to order by 
Barb Hogg, BJWC President. 

Unfinished Business:  

A request for clarification of the second-year high school scholarships funded by the 
Children’s Foundation. Students that received a GFWC Billings Junior Woman’s Club 
Scholarship in the previous year, have the opportunity to send their first year of college 
transcripts to receive a second-year scholarship. If students send a transcript they each 
receive $1,500 the cost per year is $7,500. This was voted and approved at the GFWC 
Billings Junior Woman’s Club Annual Foundation Meeting in 2021. 

New Business:  

none 

Adjourned 7:40 pm  

 

 


